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HEADQUARTERS EIGHTH UNITED STATES ARMY

Office of the Commanding General
APO 201 c/o PM, Sem Froacisco, California

6 January 195

Mrs. Syngman Fhee
Kyung Mu Dai

Seoul

Dear Mrs. Rheet

Many thanks indeed for the beautiful Korean dishes which you
were kind enough to send me. They are much apprecisted examples
of fine Korean pottery which Mrs. Taylor will join me in enjaying
in future years.

With best wishes,

Sincerely,

MAXWELL D. TAYI.ORZ

Genersal, U, S, drmy
Commanding
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